



Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School Newsletter

Issue 3: 21st September 2018

'Friends love through all kinds of weather...' Proverbs 17

Next week the children in:

Reception will be joining the lighthouse keeper for his lunch and making delicious toast.

Year 1 will be inviting a tiger for tea.

Year 2 will be whizzing off around the world on the 'magic bed' and reading other stories by John Burningham.

Year 3 will be exploring Hinduism and the importance of their shrines.

Year 4 will be role playing a Celtic battle between tribes!

Year 5 will be reaching for the stars in art.

Year 6 will be evacuated to the country. 'There is a war on you know!'

Key dates for the term

25th September – Year 1 Hearing Tests

27th September – Year 6 evacuate to Lanhydrock House

Year 5 planting bulbs in Coombe Woods

Reception parents information sessions 3.30pm and 6.00pm

28th September – Year 5 parent and children's meeting to discuss Heatree. 3.30pm

2nd and 3rd October – PARENT CONSULTATIONS 3.30 – 6.00pm Please note there will be **no** extracurricular clubs on the 2nd October

5th October – HARVEST FESTIVAL SERVICE AT ST STEPHEN'S CHURCH 1.30PM. All welcome

10th October – Nasal Flu vaccination PTA MEETING – 7PM IN THE HALL. All welcome Details to follow

11th October – The Royal Cornwall Show Roadshow in school all day

15th October – TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHER IN SCHOOL FOR INDIVIDUAL AND FAMILY GROUPS

18th December – CHRISTINGLE SERVICE at St Stephen's Church for KS2. 6.30pm

20th December – BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS

7th January 2019 – Back to school 11th January – Year 5 and 3 start swimming

15th February – School closed for Parent

Consultation Day 18th – 22nd February – Half term

Royal

7th March – KS2 trip to see the Birmingham Royal Ballet perform Beauty and the Beast at the Theatre

15th – 20th March – Scholastic Book Fayre

There will be a **new style <u>All-Age Harvest</u> Service** on **Sunday 7th October** at **10.00am at St Stephen's.**

This new style of service is aimed at families and people of all ages and is a much more **informal style of worship**. We hope that many of you will be able to join us and we are looking for some children who are able to help with readings, prayers and activities. If your child would like to help in any way please encourage them to speak to Mrs Green, who will also be there.

Family Worship

Starting on **Thursday 4th October** parents are invited to join the children for Collective Worship starting at 9.10am. It usually lasts between 20 – 25 minutes and it's a great way to start the day for everyone.



Year 5 went outside in the sunshine to study shadows and see what incredible shapes they could make and draw around.









The Reception children have settled into school so quickly and appear to be having lots of fun making new friends, getting to know our animals and making music. They are amazing. ©







Starting on Tuesday the 2nd October, from 7 – 9pm the school is hosting a 10 week
DISCIPLESHIP Course called FREEDOM IN CHRIST.
It is open to anyone who wants to explore their
Christian faith and is an inspirational pathway.
Please speak to Mrs Green to find out more.

This week's winners of the Great British Bake Off have to be Year 6!!!! They made the most delicious fresh bread, spread their homemade butter and jam on it and it tasted amazing. Lots of maths, science, food technology and FUN!

We took all the children out to see if we could catch the tiniest of glimpses of the Sea King











A MASSIVE thank you to the team of talented and skilled dads (and Claire) who worked so hard last weekend to prepare an enclosure for some new arrivals due to join us soon. They have created a new shelter and separate area for 2 baby goats who desperately need a new safe home.